
	 				

							

	

You are 
wanted - 

		
	 
We will be having our last scheduled National Zoom Meeting April 10, at 6:30 p.m. 
Eastern time. Please adjust for your time zone. This is our last meeting until our 
National Pre-Convention meeting. Please make sure you have someone attend to 
represent your Department. The link is below to register for the meeting if you have not 
done so already. Here is the link:   ALA Community Service - Apr 10, 2024 - Formstack 

Meetings are a time to grow and share knowledge of ideas and thoughts.  

 

 

REPORTS – 
Your year-end reports are due to me 
May 15th with a copy sent to our 
National Community Service Chairman 
Diana Sirovina at dsirovina@icloud.com 

This is the time to let everyone know 
what your units and departments have 



done for the year.  When you get that information all down on paper it is amazing the 
things we have done. 

Submit a unit and your Department for these National Awards.   

NATIONAL AWARDS – DUE JUNE 1ST 

Unit Award: Most Outstanding Unit Community Service Program (one from each 
division) 

Unit Award: Best Promotion of American Legion Family Day (one from each division) 

Department Award: Best Department Community Service Program (one from each 
division) 

 

These are electronic completed on the National Website www.legion-aux.org/National-
Awards-Form  this takes you directly to the file in form.  Or you can go to the National 
Website legion-aux.org and login under member login, go to Committees, Mission 
Outreach, Community Service.  You will find the awards with the link.  You will fill in the 
required information.  It asks for you to attach a narrative report either in PDF or Word 
form.  So have your report uploaded on your computer before you start.  You also can 
attach photos in JPG, JPEG format not larger than 14mb or a PDF document.  So you 
will want those available.   

Once you have completed the entry and submitted it you will receive a confirmation 
notice. 

 

 

	



Come One and Come All to the  
American Legion Family Day-April 27, 2024 

 
We are Family – We are Communty 

 
The time is here.  The time is now.  Are you ready?  Has your Legion Family come 
together to make your communities aware of all the different programs and activities 
you contribute to.   
 
The American Legion Family Day is a day to have fun and to educate the community to 
what we do.  Beside helping to make the life of our veterans better, we help children 
and youth, we support our First Responders, we beautify our communities we promote 
Americanism and so much more.  Toot your horn, make a splash and ring that bell.  Let 
our secret out.  Inform, inspire, ignite interest in our Organization. 
 
 
 

 
 
    

 
Pam	Seelye	
Western	Division	Community	Service	Chair			
26250	S.	Bolland	Rd.,	Canby,	OR	97013	
pammysue7@yahoo.com		
Home	503-266-1670		
Cell	503-703-3519	


